From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/17/08 2:53 PM

Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 9:52 AM >>>

>>> "Maurine Hacker" <maurinehacker@yahoo.com> 1/17/2008 12:05 AM >>>
Maurine Hacker

1419 Chautuaqua Blvd.

Pacific Palisades, CA 90272-2609

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring
homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government
bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita
consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the
electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in
Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government
controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Maurine Hacker
310 459 5463
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